RE-INSTATE POSTWICK PARK AND RIDE

   Petition to the Leader of Norfolk County Council
We the undersigned are opposed to the continuing closure of Postwick Park and Ride. This is contrary to Government National Bus Strategy which declares “With respect to park and rides sites in particular….the Government want to see an expansion of park and ride sites in local areas.”  Failure to re-open Postwick Park and Ride also goes against Norfolk County Council’s own declared policy, as well as that of Central Government, relating to Climate Change. We call on Norfolk County Council to re-open Postwick Park and Ride without further delay.

If you would like to sign the petition but would prefer to sign a paper version, this will be available in the entrance lobby to Postwick village hall, all day on Thursday 4th May (Polling Day for Broadland District).  It will also be made available for signature at other places including the village hall on Tuesday coffee mornings and the  Friday evening social club.  Further information and dates will be posted on the Village Notice Board.
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